
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

ADSHEL EXTENDS SYDNEY TRAINS CONTRACT 

 

SYDNEY, 12 March 2018 – HT&E Limited (ASX: HT1) is pleased to announce that Adshel has extended all 

precincts under the Sydney Trains contract, which was due to expire at the end of 2018, for multiple years. 

Adshel's contract covers premium and metropolitan concourse and platform assets across Sydney's rail 
network, and includes 186 digital screens.  The extension coincides with Adshel launching its combined 
Sydney / Melbourne rail offering, with the Metro Trains Melbourne contract commencing on 1 April 2018. 

Adshel looks forward to working with Sydney Trains during the extended term. 

 
Ends. 

 

*** 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Peter Brookes, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 407 911 389, pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com 
Helen McCombie, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 411 756 248, hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com  


